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May 05, 2020 
 
To  
The Manager, Listing Department  
BSE Limited  
PJ towers, Dalal Street, Fort  
Mumbai - 400 001 
BSE Symbol: 505978 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Price movement. 
 
Ref: Clarification notice published under Corporate Announcements of Triton Valves Limited 
(‘the Company’) on BSE website dated April 21, 2020.  
 
This is with reference to the captioned subject; we hereby inform you and confirm that there 
is no unpublished material or price sensitive information available with the Company which may 
have bearing on increase in price in the Shares. As per Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2015, the Company had disclosed all the material events and information to the Stock Exchange. 
 
Further, to prevent spread of Novel Corona Virus (CoVID 19) and considering the safety of our 
employees, our Company’s operations in all the plants and offices are temporarily closed. This 
is in line with the order of Government of India. All the staff members have been advised to 
work from home during this period. 
 

Please take the above information on record and kindly treat this as submissions to the 
clarification sought. 

Thanking You  
 
Yours Sincerely  
For Triton Valves Limited  

 
 
 
 

 
Swathishree K R  
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  


